

HEADQUARTERS PHILIPPINE MILITARY ACADEMY Fort General Gregorio H Del Pilar, Baguio City

NOV 1 4 2017

DR FEDERICO P MARTIN CESO IV

Schools Division Superintendent Department of Education Division of Baguio City

Dear Dr Martin:

The Philippine Military Academy Alumni Association, Inc. – Philippine Army Chapter, Inc. (PMAAAI-PACI) will simultaneously hold the 6th Heroes Run 2017 on November 26, 2017 in six (6) venues all over the country: Fort Bonifacio in Taguig, Naga, Iloilo, Cebu, Davao and Baguio. The Philippine Military Academy will facilitate the Baguio Leg of this annual activity which aims to raise awareness on the plight of our soldier-heroes, the sacrifices and heroism they selflessly offered for our country and people, and most especially, to raise funds for the educational support of their dependents.

For this year, the proceeds from this noble undertaking will be donated to the AFP Educational Benefit System Office (AFPEBSO) and the HERO Foundation in order to sustain the educational needs of the dependents of our killed and wounded comrades, especially the recent casualties in the Marawi conflict.

In this regard, may we invite your organization to join us and take part in this endeavor as we honor and support our heroes.

Should you wish to discuss this activity with us, please contact LTC REYNALDO B BALIDO JR PA, the Academy Staff for Civil-Military Operations with mobile number 09176821999 or email us at ma7pma@gmail.com.

Thank you and we look forward for your favourable response to this invitation.

Truly yours,

FOR THE SUPERINTENDENT:

ROBERTO G REYES

Academy Adjutant

To: All School Administrators, Principals & Teachers In-Charge (Elementary & Secondary)

FOR YOUR INFORMATION & APPROPRIATE ACTION

FEDERICO P. MARTIN, Ed.D., CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent